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As a former school superintendent, I can attest to the approach offered in this 

legislation.  We know what to do to improve reading proficiency for all children.  The 

resources provided in this bill will provide a targeted incentive to do what works.  I 

would like to personally urge your support of HB 3198. Thank you for all you do! 


